
Glazebury C of E Aided Primary School Parent Teacher Association 
 
Minutes of the Meeting held on the 16th April 2018 
 
Location:  Glazebury C of E Aided Primary School  
 
Time: 6pm  
 
People present:  Donna-Marie Cunningham (Chairperson), Emma Barnes (Secretary), Anna Hardman 
(Treasurer), Kathryn Holcroft, Mrs Mowbray 
 
Apologies: 
Sam Rossington (Secretary) 
 
Events since last meeting: 
 
Pancake Toss  13/02/2018  
Very successful event.  Children really enjoyed it due to it being a new idea.  Very little outlay as the 
Sainsbury’s voucher not claimed at the Christmas raffle was used for the supplies needed on the day. 
 
Drive-in Cinema  23/03/2018 
Another successful event which the children enjoyed, it was great to see the children’s creations and 
we will use photographs from the event to help promote the PTA.   
 
Financial: 
 
Overall the PTA bank balance is approx. £3479 and going forward all funds raised will be to support 
the playground project.   
Donna-Marie and Anna have now been added as signatories 
Anna to collect the cheque book from Paul Oberg 
Anna to bank cheque for £400 (Christmas Fayre money) 
The Tesco fundraising scheme has a 6 month waiting list, Anna will chase  
The PTA need to raise £2200 before the end of the school year towards the playground project. 
3 peaks challenge fund raising will be promoted in school during the next PTA events  
 
PTA upcoming events  
 
100 years since WW 08/06/2018 
Afternoon tea with cake completion and cake sale 
Kathryn to help with supplying red, white & blue bunting and dressing the event  
Mrs Mowbray will ask the new vicar to be the cake judge  
PTA helpers needed 
Prize ideas – apron, wooden spoon  
 
Sports Day will have alternative options for wet and dry weather 25/06/2018 
Tombola stall with donations from children 
Hot dogs / ice cream – chargeable 
Drinks – donations to keep costs down 
 



An alternative to the school disco was requested due to staff commitments and numbers of 
volunteers required to support the event. 
Yr 6 leavers will receive a bible from school  
Possible pen sticks 
Afternoon at Victoria Tea Rooms 
 
Fundraising plans 
Buy a brick  
Display and sell children’s art work  
Wine tasting/gin evening (adults only) 
1 sponsored event each year 
 
AOB: 
 
Emergency Evacuate Plan to be discussed with the PTA  
 
Date of next meeting: 
 
11th June 2018 


